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        BULLETIN 

SCHOOL VISION: East Bentleigh Primary School provides a rich, inviting, child-focused environment ensuring that all students feel safe 

and stimulated. Our students are able to achieve their full academic, creative and social  potential, equipped for the challenges of  lifelong 

learning. Students develop into healthy and confident individuals, actively contributing to the world in which they live. 

East Bentleigh Primary School acknowledges Traditional Owners of Country throughout Australia and recognises the continuing connection to lands, 
waters and communities. We pay our respect to Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander cultures and to Elders both past and present. 

Hello everyone, 

I’d like to warmly welcome all our returning students and families to term 4, as well as several new 

families who are joining the East Bentleigh P.S. family at this time.  I hope that you all managed to 

find some time to decompress from the rigours of remote learning and found some time to enjoy 

the sunshine and lovely smell of blossoms that Spring brings us.  

I for one am looking forward to catching up with my daughter who is 30 week pregnant with her 

first child for an outdoor picnic this weekend, now that travel restrictions have been eased. I 

hope that the showers hold off. The staff and I can certainly see the light at the end of the tunnel 

now and are eagerly looking forward to welcoming all our students safely back onsite. 

Return to Onsite Learning 

Sue and I have spent much time this week working on the logistics of the staggered return of all 

staff and students to onsite learning.  

As there will still be supervision of vulnerable and authorised worker students onsite throughout this 

time our specialist programs may look a little different to cover the supervision required. Please be 

assured that once we can run all curriculum programs at our normal capacity we will do so.  

We will also need to implement staggered drop offs and pick ups in Week 3 to accommodate 

the need to keep our students in ‘bubbles’ from week 3. 

More information will be sent out early next week regarding how this will operate for each year 

level in accordance with our COVID -19 Safety Management Plan. 

Please look out for this in your email inboxes. 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Continued next page………………………... 

At East Bentleigh Primary School we are committed to child safety.   

http://www.eastbentleighps.vic.edu.au/
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Here are some suggestions to help us with our optimism. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Until next time …………………….Maria Shearn - Principal 
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Go for Gold 2021  

One lucky student will win a Fitbit 
Ace! 

 
 
We have joined Glen Eira City Council’s Active Schools – Go for Gold        
program for the month of October (4-29).  
 
Please print out this Golden Ticket and each time you walk, ride or scoot to 
school or complete a physical activity at home, tick one of the boxes on your 
ticket. 
 
Pencil in Thursday’s at 2pm throughout October and join Glen Eira Leisure in 
a livestream class! The link to this class as well as other activities and ideas to 
be active at home can be found at: www.gleneira.vic.gov.au/active-schools  
 
The more active you are, the better chance our school has at becoming Glen 
Eira City Council’s Active Schools Champion for 2021, so be active and help 
us win! 
 
For further information and full terms and conditions, please visit 
www.gleneira.vic.gov.au/active-schools. 
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